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December 23, 2016

Information for IPS 2016 attendants

We are looking forward to welcome you to the 62" IPS annual meeting that will be held at Tel Aviv University on
Sunday, December 25, 2016.

We would like to provide you with some useful information

Registration:

The online registration to the IPS meeting is still open. You are welcome to register till Sunday morning.

In the day of the conference, registration will be possible in site using the online registration service on the IPS
website. Note - the payment can be possible with credit cards only. No cash payments or checks will be
accepted.

Location:

The opening of the conference and the plenary session will be held at the in Tel Aviv University campus. The
closest entrance to is gate no. 4.

wn

For those who come by car, the closest parking is “” nearby gate no. 4. Parking inside the campus is not
possible, yet you will get a conference discount at “” on a departure after 15:00 (i.e. the price for the daily
parking will be 12NIS instead of 24NIS). For your convenience you can find TAU's gate no. 4 on the Waze
application. For those of you that arrive by public transportation, please use the .

The review and the parallel sessions of the conference will be held at, a short walk from the Smolarsh
auditorium. .

Poster sessions:
The poster sessions will be held in Orenstein hall and Shenkar-Physics hall in the exact sciences buildings. The

poster presenters are requested to hang their posters in between 8:15-8:45 a.m. or 11:15-11:40 a.m. TAU
volunteer students will guide and help you.

Further information on the conference and the detailed program can be viewed on the conference website ( ).
We hope to see you all at Tel-Aviv University,
Best regards,

The IPS 2016 organizers

Newsletter Items:
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